
12/11/17 - Tennis Committee Meeting 

Attendants:  Jeffrey Kamys, Chris Horne, Kent Castle, Janet Bosnich, Mark Plaskon, Emily 

Birkenseer, Jennifer Holmes, Jeff Birkenseer, Corliss Saland 

 

Team formation - remind individuals not to register teams 

 

Jennifer Holmes mentioned there is a surplus of 4.0 women.  Chris is going to email USTA 

about the possibility of a second team. Jennifer will email the 4.0 women and take a pulse.  

 

Managers Report: 

Elm Street residents are complaining a lot about the LED light.  Remind everyone to turn the 

lights off when they are done playing.  The city is coming out on Wed to do a light measure. 

Shields are being fabricated.  Court 3 is too dark. Production of the new shields is about a 

month.  

 

Teams are registered 

 

Email captains that there wont be a fee charged per player per match, but there wont be balls 

either.  Captains can buy cases at the beginning of the season.  

 

Outside players have to pay $30.  No one from mixed or combo have paid or signed wavers.  

They can come to practices, but have to pay $5.  Therer wont be a cap on the number of visits.  

 

Court reservations: 

Available on line now 

Chris wants to add another reservable court 

 

Set date for the captains meeting ….  Wednesday 12/20/17 at 6:00 

 

 

 

 


